Salisbury, North Carolina
March 26, 2007

SPECIAL MEETING

PRESENT: Mayor Susan W. Kluttz, Presiding; Mayor Pro Tem, Paul B.
Woodson, Jr.; Councilmen William (Bill) Burgin; William (Pete) Kennedy; Mark N. Lewis; City Manager, David W.
Treme; and City Clerk, Myra B. Heard.

ABSENT: City Attorney, F. Rivers Lawther, Jr.

Mayor Kluttz and City Council met at 11:00 am and participated in the dedication and open house for the addition and renovation of the
Salisbury Police Department located at 130 East Liberty Street.

Police Chief Mark Wilhelm welcomed those in attendance and thanked the Council, Ms. Karen Alexander of KKA Architects, Summit
Developers, Ms. Deb Young and the Facilitics Maintenance staff for their work throughout the addition and renovation. Ms. Robin Allen sang the
National Anthem. The Police Color Guard presented colors and participated in the official raising of the flag. Mayor Kluttz welcomed guests and
thanked the Police for their work to protect the City and its citizens.

Council then greeted citizens who entered the Police Department for tours and refreshments.

The dedication was adjourned at approximately 12:30 p.m. No action was taken by Council.
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